
RFA Workshop Notice 
 
Florida Housing Finance Corporation announces a 2019/2020 Request for Applications (RFA) Funding 
Process Workshop to which all persons are invited.  
 
Date / Time:  April 2, 2019, beginning at 10:00 a.m. (Eastern)  
 
Place: The meeting will be available in person at Florida Housing Finance Corporation, 227 N. Bronough 
Street, 6th Floor Seltzer Room, Tallahassee, Florida.  The workshop will also be available by telephone. 
 
Purpose: This workshop is intended to provide information on anticipated changes to the RFA process 
for the upcoming RFA cycle, as well as to solicit ideas and feedback on how Florida Housing can best 
implement its RFA process.   
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special 

accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days 

before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jean Salmonsen, (850) 488-4197. If you are hearing or 

speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 

1(800)955-8770 (Voice). 

 


